
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 19th October 2020 

 

Dear Parents / Carers of Year 6 children 

 

Year 6 Residential Trip May 2021 

 

Firstly, thank you to everyone who replied so quickly and paid the deposit in July. 

Sadly, following the recent introduction of a three tier alert system from the Government and the on-going 

uncertainly with regard to residential trips, we have taken the difficult decision to cancel the planned residential trip 

for Year 6 in May next year.  Unfortunately we do not feel we can risk booking a trip and possibly losing any 

considerable deposit that will be paid straight after half term.  Although the initial deposit was a non-refundable 

one, we have asked our finance department to refund the £5.00 deposit to those that have paid. 

We will now put on our thinking caps to come up with a fun day trip for the children before they leave us for 

secondary school! 

 

Yours sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
 

 
Mrs N Mace 
Headteacher 
 

 


